
WE RAN OUT OF ROOM. 
 
Chimes Practice will start again. The first practice is 
Wednesday, September 18, 2024, at 5 p.m. Practice will 
reoccur every week. 
 
Sawyer County Emergency Sheltering Exercise 
On 09/11/2024, at Wesleyan Church from 10 am until 12 
pm or 12 pm until 2 pm.  Preregister at 
https://sawyercountypublichealth.volunteerlocal.com 
Preregistration is encouraged but not required. 
 
Scandinavian Event is November 1 – We have filled a 
number of leader positions for the 2024 and have just two 
more chairs to fill. Can you (maybe with a co-chair) be 
one of them? We have detailed guides and mentors to 
help you.  The chair or co-chair for managing the dining 
room organizes two shifts of volunteers that replenish 
food on the buffet tables, refresh the place settings, and 
return items for washing. The ticket chair will organize 
volunteers to answer the phone for tickets and recording 
those sales. This event is one of our main fundraisers of 
the year and supports a wide variety of causes for First 
Lutheran, our local community, as well as national and 
worldwide charitable organizations. For more 
information or to express interest, please call/text Kris 
Treland-Neumann 715-558-2796 or email 
kristreland@gmail.com  
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